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April 13
“Remembrance Day”

Participate in the campaign” we have the right to
know”’to achieve the rightful demands of the “Committee
for the Relatives of Kidnapped and Missing”.

Participate in the campaign” we have the right to know”
to announce April 13 of each year a “Remembrance

Day”.

Let it remembered so that it would
not be repeated

April 13

April 13 Marks twenty-five years since the Lebanese
civil war erupted, a war that pushed the nation
backwards, a war from which we continue to suffer its
destructive results.

The civil war ended more than a decade ago and yet a
large portion of our citizens continue to wait to know
about the fate of their beloved kidnapped and missing on
lebanese territory. Our government is responsible
because these citizens are its children.

This is what the “Committee for the Relatives of the
kidnapped and missing” has been demanding on a
continuous basis for 17 years.

We have been observing ever since Prime Minister Salim
Hoss set up an official investigative committee. We
demand and wait for the issuing of the official report.
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April 13 of this year and of every year is a
“Remembrance Day”

It is day for all society and not a passing occasion, a day
at which each lebanese should stop to deduce the
necessary morals, a day to denounce violence and

prejudice against ourselves and society. We repeat these

morals to our children so that they, in turn, repeat it,
when it is time, to their children.

This is how civilized people behave: They do not forget
but reconcile with their past regardless of how cruel it is.

For more information, please call the campaign “it 1s our
right to know”, at (03)706685. Fax:(01)280572 and
(01)746769.



